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Mass Intentions of the Week 
Intenciones de esta semana 

Monday,  May 25 
               10:00am  Toni Cali†  
Tuesday,  May 26  
               10:00am   Tammy Babineck † 
Wednesday,  May 27 
               10:00am  Michael Salazar  
               7:00pm   Socima Carmona † 
Thursday, May 28 
               10::00am  Oralia de Hoyos 
               7:00pm     Cirilo Hernandez 
 
Friday,  May 29 
                
Saturday,  May 30 
              
               5:00pm Josephine Kaminski † 
               7:00pm   Asencion Blanco † 
    
Sunday, May 31 
               10:00am   Aaron Mendez 
               7:00pm    Reynaldo Herrera 
 

 

 

Dear St. Ambrose Family, 

 I hope that everyone is staying safe from all that is 

happening.  I am sure that we all feel the uncertainty of the 

pandemic, but God will never abandon us if we put our trust in 

Him.  I want to take this opportunity to thank everyone for your 

prayers and generous support of my family due to the death of 

my dad. 

 In spite of the turmoil our church and school have 

some exciting news.  God continues to bless our beautiful  

family, church and school, with the necessary people to help  

structure and grow our community.  

For St. Ambrose church, we finally have been able to 

hire a full-time accountant after a year of searching for a  

qualified candidate.  Since last week, I am happy to 

announce that I hired Noelia Garcia for this position.  Noelia 

has three years of bookkeeping experience at St Charles  

Borromeo and will be taking care of our parish 

bookkeeping and other things related to our finances.  Please 

visit our parish webpage and Facebook page to read a brief 

account of Noelia that she wrote about herself.  Prior to hiring 

Noelia, Noe Garza with our archdiocese had helped us with 

structuring our finances and setting up a system to ensure 

that we comply with archdiocesan regulations.  I want to thank 

Noe for all her hard work in helping us with this critical need 

during this past year. 

For St. Ambrose school, after much discernment,  

Sarah McDonald decided to resign as our school  

principal.  I want to thank Sarah for tirelessly working 

as our school principal for these last two years, and I wish her 

well in her next endeavor.  With the sudden need to fill her 

position I have spent significant time these last few weeks 

interviewing candidates with the help of the Catholic School 

office and a search committee consisting of members of our 

parish, school, and a principal from another school.  After 

much prayer and listening to the advice of the search commit-

tee, I have decided to hire Khanh Pham as the new principal 

for our school.  Prior to his new position with us, Khanh was 

the principal of Our Lady of Fatima Catholic School in Galena 

Park for the last four years and is known for his enthusiasm, 

ingenuity, and kindheartedness.  I hope that with his experi-

ence and leadership he will help continue to build our beauti-

ful school that has formed so many young Catholic boys and 

girls to become the persons who God wants them to be.  

Please visit our school webpage and Facebook page to read a 

letter that Khanh wrote to introduce himself to St. Ambrose 

school. 

Let us continue to thank the Lord for blessing our 

community and let us pray that our church and school contin-

ue to grow not only in numbers, but also in holiness forming a 

Christian community known for our love just like the first Chris-

tians.  Let us welcome Noelia and Khanh to our St. Ambrose 

family and let us pray for them to have the wisdom, 

knowledge, and love to help build our church and school. 

Yours in Christ, Fr. Hieu Nguyen,  

MESSAGE FROM FATHER HIEU 

 

Fr. Hieu Nguyen,  
Parish Administrator 



  

 

 

Hello my name is Noelia Garcia. I am the new bookkeeper at St. Ambrose       

Church. I was born in Ocampo Guanajuato, Mexico. My family immigrated to 

the United States in 1994 when I was two years old. I received my entire edu-

cation and upbringing in the United States; however my parents made sure 

we 

did not lose our traditions or our native language in this transition process.  

I attended Barbara Jordan High School and graduated from the University of 

Houston with my Bachelor’s in Accounting. I worked for a mid-size audit firm 

right out of college but eventually realized I did not enjoy that career path-

way. I then got hired as the bookkeeper at St. Charles Borromeo Church where I worked at for 3 years. 

I found my time there to be very rewarding.  

Playing the guitar and singing are some of my favorite hobbies. I was part of the Our Lady of St. John 

choir for 6 years. Being able to serve God in the music ministry was such a joy and overall made my 

faith stronger. At first I stared simply as a singer but eventually I learned how to play the guitar. Also, 

I was a volunteer catechist assistant at our lady of St. John for a year. I recently got married in January 

and am expecting my first baby. I feel excited that my family is growing and thank God for allowing 

me to know the joy of motherhood.  

I am beyond excited to be part of the St. Ambrose Family and look forward to working here and creat-

ing wonderful memories. Thank you!  

 
 Dear Families and Community Members, I feel honored by the invitation to humbly serve 

as the newly appointed principal of St. Ambrose School (SAS). I express gratitude to Father 

Hieu for giving me the opportunity to lead a school with such a rich tradition of excellence 

in education! Personally, with a dedicated ten years in education, I served as a teacher, 

assistant principal, coach, mentor and principal to my beloved students. My most recent 

administrative experience occurred in Galena Park, TX, where I served as a Principal in a 

PreK-8 Catholic school. I am thrilled and eager to bring my skills and abilities as a Catholic 

educational leader to the SAS community and work with you as a partner in education to 

ensure the success of your child. Along with the faculty and staff, I will work hard to continue and expand the legacy of 

success established by SAS by building strong relationships with parents, students and community partners. As the 

core of my beliefs, we strive that everyone commits to following the model of Jesus as a servant leader in the way that 

we at SAS will lead, interact and serve. By our acts and thoughts of compassion, love and understanding, we will cre-

ate an environment where our students, families and staff feel safe, encouraged and welcomed. Academically, we will 

focus on character education initiatives, TEKS and standards, data-driven instruction and decisions, technology inte-

gration, and providing the consistent implementation of a rigorous curriculum in order that we set a solid foundation 

for the academic readiness of our students. As your Principal, it is important to me that everyone who steps through 

our doors--teachers, students and parents--feel a rush of joy and desire to be here! This attitude enables us to meet 

the challenges of academic excellence in a positive, fun, and nurturing environment. My door is always open, and I 

value your input. Please feel free to call or email me to discuss any concerns you might have throughout the school 

year. I look forward to working with you as a team to help each student at SAS meet their goals and have a successful 

school year! GO HORNETS!!! Best Regards, Khanh Pham  

   

WE WELCOME KHANH PHAM & NOELIA GARCIA 

 

SAS Principal 

Bookkeeper 



 

 

To maintain the Church, the House of the Lord., and be able to keep our doors opened for 
personal prayer, and Weekend Masses,  help keep our building sanitize and disinfect our 
we need your help. 
Donate online with a Credit/Debit Card 
Website:  
 
https://stambrosehouston.org/paymentshttps://stambrosehouston.org/regular-parish-collections  
 
2) Mail in your donation to the Church  
4213 Mangum Rd  
Houston, Tx 77092 
May God repay your generosity!  
 
 
Para mantener la Iglesia, la Casa del Señor y poder permanecer nuestra puertas abiertas paracion personal, y la Misas 
domincales ,sanitizar y desinfectar nuestra la Iglesia necesitamos de tu donacion 
 
Done en línea con una tarjeta de crédito / débito 
https://stambrosehouston.org/paymentshttps://stambrosehouston.org/regular-parish-collections  
 
2) Envíe su donación a la Iglesia a la Direccion 
4213 Mangum Rd  
Houston, Tx 77092 
Dios le pague su generosidad! 
 
 

WEEKLY CONTRIBUTION 
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